BRUNSWICK SCHOOL DEPARTMENT New Elementary School Interior Design Sub-Committee

MINUTES Monday, April 2, 2018 5:00 p.m. Hawthorne Conference Room

Committee Members Present: Mark Wethli; Elizabeth Sokoloff; Jean Doughty; Meredith Sciacca; Ashley Martin; Robyn Orr; Amy Crosby; Mary Lancaster; Nancy Bennoch; Ariana Melzer, PDT; Matt Pitzer PDT; Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent

Meeting was called to order at 5:05 pm

Minutes from 3/5/18 meeting were approved

There was a review of the mission of the committee and presentation of the general schedule that the committee will follow.

There was a review of the general design concept for the school and an introduction to possible color schemes for each house (greens in Pine & Spruce and oranges in Maple & Oak and yellows in Pinecone & Acorn) with a unifying blue in all corridors as an accent color. The committee chose neutral over bold color for the background of corridor floors, with the possibility of a two-tone neutral.

Geometric shapes (triangles, squares, circles) were presented as way finders and were introduced into the corridor design.

The display of student artwork was discussed. Considerations were made to add strips of tack board in the hallways and large framed tack boards.

The committee requested to see examples of more organic and illustrative floor designs at the entrance to each corridor.

Locker colors will be neutral beige throughout the school and the committee chose ash for the wood on the interior doors.

Jeanie Doughty shared that a slide show of photos taken during Building Committee elementary school visits was being created and would be shared with the Interior Design Committee when completed.

The next Interior Design Committee meeting will be April 30th at 5pm in the Hawthorne conference room.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:20pm.